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MONASH IVF GROUP COVID-19 UPDATE 
 

Monash IVF Group Limited (MVF or the Company) announced today an update on COVID-19 for the 

Company. 

The Fertility Society of Australia has revised their position and now recommends, in the interest of 

public safety, that patients who are planning to start fertility treatment consult with their treating 

specialist and discuss the appropriateness of postponing their treatment.  

The Company supports the FSA position and believes it is important to help ensure that Australia’s 

healthcare system is best placed to fight the COVID-19 pandemic. Accordingly, we anticipate that our 

fertility activity will be impacted as patients defer treatment.  

As the Company informed the market last week, pre-emptive measures have been taken by the 

Company to ensure the health and safety of its patients, employees and doctors. The Company is 

reviewing resources and taking decisive action to proactively manage the Business and ensure that 

we are well positioned for the inevitable recovery.  

The Company currently has sufficient headroom in existing banking covenants and has access to 

approximately $25m of cash on hand together with unused debt capacity through its existing $115m 

Syndicated Debt Facility due to mature no earlier than January 2022.  

The Company will continue to keep the market updated as appropriate.  

Authorised by Michael Knaap, Chief Executive Officer of the Company 

 

 

 
Michael Knaap 
Chief Executive Officer and Managing Director  
Monash IVF Group  
+61 3 9420 8235  
 

 Malik Jainudeen 
Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary  
Monash IVF Group  
+61 3 9420 8235 
 

   
 


